
It is with deep regret that we announce the cancellation of 
our beloved Chicken Barbecue due to the Covid19 Virus, this 

decision was made after much discussion and thought.  
We fully intend to be back next summer for # 64. 

Thank you for all you have done to support us over the years 
and we look forward to your fellowship once again. 

Sincerely,
Chiefs and Members 

United Fire Company #1
Cutchogue Fire Department 


